
  

 

 

 

 

 

 I                

We have had so much fun dressing 

up this term and World Book Day 

was no exception. 

We have also enjoyed more 

challenging puzzles and simple 

games to develop our maths skills. 

We have had lots of fun 

exploring using our senses. 

We have particularly 

enjoyed making marks on 

large trays with cornflour 

mix, paints and other 

materials. 

We have had lots of fun 

developing our gross 

motor skills. We are 

becoming skilful at using 

the equipment. 

Turquoise Room Nursery 

What a lot of learning this term… 

We are now playing with each 

other a lot more and love 

creating buses and trains to sit 

on. There is some lovely 

cooperative play emerging. 

We have been listening to 

traditional stories and the 

children have thoroughly 

enjoyed acting them out 

through play. 


